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Dear Parents and Friends 

Happy Easter            

The staff of Oakville Public School 

wish the Oakville community a 

happy and safe Easter. Have a 

wonderful Easter break, spending time with 

family and friends.  

Our Easter event is scheduled to take place on 

Friday 11 April, commencing at 9.30am. 

Information regarding the event has been sent 

home to all families. If you have any questions 

regarding the event, please contact the school 

office on 4572 3142.   

Students will return to school on Wednesday 

30 April. 

 

ANZAC Service          

On Wednesday 9 April, Oakville 

Public School will hold a short 

ANZAC service. The service will 

begin at 9.30am in the school 

hall. All children will need to wear full school 

uniform. Parents and community members are 

also welcome to attend the service.  

Hyde Park ANZAC Service 

On Thursday 3 April, I had the pleasure of 

accompanying our school leaders into Hyde 

Park for the Department of Education ANZAC 

Service. The service was extremely well 

attended with schools from all over the Sydney 

area. Congratulations to our school leaders 

who were marvellous representatives of 

Oakville Public School. The way that they 

conducted themselves during the day was very 

impressive. A big thank you to Leon Walker 

from the Windsor and District RSL Sub-Branch 

for coordinating the student’s attendance at the 

service. 

                    

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences      

Our parent teacher conferences 

concluded last week. Thank you to 

all of the parents who took the 

opportunity to participate in the conferences. 

I’m sure that you found the experience very 

informative. Hopefully, you will now have a 

better understanding of how your child is 

progressing at school.  

Staffing 

I will be taking some long service leave 

from the beginning of term 2 and will 

return to Oakville Public School on 

Tuesday 10 June. During this time, Mr 

Burton will relieve as Principal and Mr Schubert 

will relieve as Deputy Principal.       

Mrs Smith will also be taking some leave from 

the beginning  of  term 2 and will return on 

Monday 2 June. 
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Welcome, Mrs Lawrence  

 

We warmly welcome Mrs Lawrence 

to Oakville Public School. Mrs 

Lawrence has been appointed as a 

permanent teacher and will work in the K-2 

RFF position. She has already visited our school 

for an orientation day and is very excited to be 

working with the students, staff and parents 

from the Oakville community.  

 

Semester 1 Student Reports    

Student reports for Semester 1 will be sent 

home to families on Thursday 3 July 2025. The 

Department of Education has changed some 

guidelines regarding student reports which will 

become effective from Semester 1 2025. Please 

note, when you receive your child’s progress 

report, the format of the report will 

differ compared to previous 

reports. If you have any questions 

regarding your child’s progress 

report, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Cross Country        

On Thursday 1 May we will hold 

our annual school cross country 

event. We are looking forward to 

an enjoyable day. Information regarding the 

day will be sent home to the Oakville 

community soon.  

 

2024 Annual School Report 

The 2024 Annual School Report has been 

published on our school website.  

 

 

 

Winter School Uniform 

At the beginning of term 2, students 

may wear Summer or Winter uniform 

to school, depending on weather conditions. 

From Monday 12 May, all students will be 

required to wear full school Winter uniform, 

including a school hat.  

Please note, all students should be wearing 

black shoes to school and correctly coloured 

socks. Brightly coloured shoes and black socks 

are not part of our school uniform.  

Girls Winter Uniform 

Boys Winter Uniform 

Sean Montgomery 

Principal 

 

Option 1 

* Winter tunic 

* yellow blouse 

* green stockings 

* black shoes 

* white socks 

(optional) 

* school wide-

brimmed hat 

* either school jacket 

* green scarf 

(optional)  

Option 2 

* green long pants or 

green tailored 

shorts or green 

tailored skort 

* yellow blouse or 

school long/

short sleeved 

polo 
* black shoes 
* white socks 
* school wide 

brimmed hat 
* either school jacket 

Option 1 

* Long grey cargo 

pants 

* School long/short * 

sleeved polo shirt 

* black shoes 

* grey socks 

* school wide 

brimmed hat 

* either school jacket 

* green scarf 

(optional) 

Option 2 

* grey cargo shorts 

* school long/short 

sleeved polo shirt 

 * black shoes 

* grey socks 

* school wide 

brimmed hat 

* either school jacket 

* green scarf 

(optional) 
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SRC 

Stage 3 Camp Deposit  

Just a reminder to our Stage 3 

parents that the deposit for our 

camp to Canberra is due by 

Friday 11 April 2025.  

Please ensure you pay by this date to avoid 

disappointment, as once numbers are set, they 

cannot be changed. If you are experiencing 

difficulty paying the deposit by this date but 

would like your child to attend, please contact 

Miss Downie.   

 

EASTER RAFFLE – Egg Donations         

We need your help!               

Each year, the Year 6 students 

organise an Easter Raffle as part of 

our fundraising efforts for the Year 6 

Farewell.  

We are requesting donations of Easter eggs so 

that we can organise this raffle. Please help us 

by donating some eggs. Please place them in 

the box in the front office. If you have any old 

baskets that you can donate, they would also 

be greatly appreciated.  

On behalf of Year 6, we thank you in advance 

for your support of our fundraising efforts. 

Matilda, Alessio, Imogen, Brady, Parker, Zoe, 
Ivy, Benayah, Matilda, Gurmann, Harper   
Student Councillors 2025– on behalf of Year 6 
 
 

 

Our Easter event is coming up this Friday! The 

senior (Year 5 and 6) SRC reps will be coming 

around during the event to ask for any spare 

change parents may have to donate to 

Hawkesbury Helping Hands. Your donations 

will help provide blankets, shoes, clothes, pet 

supplies and food to those less fortunate during 

the Easter break.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Cleo A             
Mason K 
Riley Z 
Reeva G 

Hannah K 
Xavier P 

Assembly Awards ~ Years K—2 Term 1 Week 10 

Dates for the Diary 

Wed 9 April ANZAC Service 

Fri 11 April 

Easter Event    

Last Day of Term 1                                               

 

             TERM 2 

Mon 28 April Staff Development Day 

Tues 29 April Staff Development Day 

Wed 30 April First day Term 2 for Students 

Thur 1 May Cross Country 

Mon 5 May ES1 Gymnastics Commences 

Thur 8 May Mother’s Day Stall 

Fri 9 May Ridges Cross Country Carnival 
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P&C 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Bondi 

Opera House 

Big Banana 

Penguin 

Rainbow Beach 

Whitsundays 

Shelly Beach 

Taronga 

Forster 

Lake Conjola 

Kakadu 

Hamilton Island 

Byron Bay 

Lightning Ridge 

 

Isla H 

Ellie S  

Rubi R  

Ellie B 

Ameliya B 

Luka C 

Raavi T 

Evelyn S 

Shehreen K 

Archie B 

Harper C 

Lake T 

Tyler B 

Emily T 

 

 Principal’s Award 

Merit Awards:   Aubree G, Tyler H, Acen JL, 

Bodhi R, Oliver F, Kriv J, Kane H, Edith PB, 

Riaan V, Noah L, Arjun K, Ansh S, Kyzell M, 

Vivaan N, Taapsi D, Ariana P, Aiah H,  

Shiven S, Kayd D, Lujain M, Krisha M,  

Loretta DM, Aidan R, Olivia K, Fateh V, 

Rhiannon R,  Juke B, Saanvi G, Henry G 

 

PBL Awards:  Daniel S, Bonnie J, Jasper N, 

Elizabeth G, Riordan RJ HC,  Charlotte N, 

Avi M, Jordan M, Sophie Y, Braxton N,  

Aiden G, Leo C, Joshua F,  

The Oakville Public School P&C will once again be 
running an Election Day Barbecue and Cake Stall at 
Oakville Public School (outside the hall) on Saturday 
3rd May. This is a great opportunity to raise much 
needed funds for the school. 

 

The P&C team will be setting up from 7:00am, and 
running the barbecue until we sell out (hopefully 
until around 2:00pm or after lunch). 

 

We are looking for some amazing volunteers to help 
with setting up, cooking, serving, selling and cleaning 
up at the end. If you are available, we would love to 
have you sign up via the QR code below, or the fol-
lowing link: https://signup.com/go/jgiAYJO  

 

We would also love donations of baked goods for our 
Cake Stall. If you can bake cakes, cupcakes, biscuits, 
slices or anything else that is yummy and will tempt 
hungry voters, then we need your help!  

 

Please drop off any Cake Stall donations to the 
School Office in the afternoon of Friday 2nd May. Al-
ternatively, you can drop off on Saturday 3rd May in 
the morning directly to the Cake Stall outside the 
hall. Please list the ingredients on your donations so 
that allergies can be catered for.  

 

If you're free to lend a hand, we would greatly appre-
ciate you signing up to help! 

 

Thank you, 

Oakville Public School P&C 

 

 

https://signup.com/go/jgiAYJO
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